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Members of the Committee, 

 

Motor voter has proven to be fraught with problems and inaccuracies.  Many non 

citizens have been "accidentally" registered to vote and many others have been 

registered to the wrong party.  It is time to revert back to the conventional method of 

voter registration.  Please support HB 2585. 

 

Respectfully  


